
TEXAS COMMISSION ON JAIL STANDARDS

JAIL INSPECTION REPORT

Item Section Paragraph

1 263 .41

2 263 .42

3 263 .42

It was determined that staff has not received training for fire, emergency, and

evacuation drills or the location and use of life safety equipment for the first

quarter of 2017.

It was determined that staff has not been conducting quarterly fire prevention

inspections as required by minimum jail standards. The last fire prevention

inspection was conducted on December 7, 2015.

Comments

Training of staff for emergency situations shall be provided immediately upon

employment and no less than each calendar quarter for all jail personnel to include fire,

emergency, evacuation drills, and location and use of equipment. 

April 14, 2017Facility Name: Baylor County Jail-Court Holding Cells

Shane Sowell - TCJS-Inspector

While reviewing life safety documentation, it was determined the last time the

facility had been inspected by a certified fire official was on April 5, 2016. The

administration advised they would get the inspection completed as soon as

possible. 

Each facility, after consultation with the local fire department or Texas Commission on

Fire Protection, shall have and implement a written plan, approved by the Commission,

for fire prevention and a fire hazard inspection checklist which shall be evaluated no

less than each calendar quarter. The facility shall be inspected annually by a local fire

official.

Each facility, after consultation with the local fire department or Texas Commission on

Fire Protection, shall have and implement a written plan, approved by the Commission,

for fire prevention and a fire hazard inspection checklist which shall be evaluated no

less than each calendar quarter. The facility shall be inspected annually by a local fire

official.


